
 

 

 

 

 

8th March 2024 

PFA EASTER BINGO – FRIDAY 15 MARCH 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would love to see as many of you as possible attend our Easter Bingo as there is a chance you 
could win chocolate eggs and other Easter themed prizes! This will be held on Friday 15 March in 
the school hall. Doors open from 5.30pm with ‘eyes-down’ at 6.00pm. Mr Adams is bingo caller once 
again and has promised to practice the rhymes and sayings to make it a memorable event!  

Tea, coffee, cold drinks, hotdogs, vegetable pakoras, and other snacks will be on sale. The bingo 
books will be available to purchase at £1 per book on arrival and we kindly ask that you bring your 
own ‘dabber’ or pen.  

So that the hall can be set up in time, After School Club will move to the year 2 classroom on this 
night only. 

The PFA do need chocolate prizes to award on the night and have asked if all pupils are able to 
bring in a chocolate item to be given as a prize at the bingo – an Easter egg would be great! Please 
could we ask that these are received by Wednesday 13 March just so that the PFA can check there 
are prizes a plentiful! We do hope that you are able to come and support this event, which is always 
tremendous fun! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr D. Adams 
Head Teacher 
Shobnall Primary & Nursery School 
 
cc Charlotte Hayes/Jo Latham (PFA Chairs) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


